
Senior citizens are increasingly becoming 
victims of crime in our city and around the 
country. To address this major concern, the 
Detroit Police Department is hosting a safety 
workshop for senior cit izens. Certif ied 
instructors will provide valuable information on personal 
safety, how to handle suspicious behavior, and not 
becoming a victim of scams or con games.

SENIORS!!!!
LEARN HOW TO BE THE B.O.S.S.

(Be Observant, Smart, and Safe)

Detroit Police Department 
Senior Citizens Safety Workshop

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 19, 2009
Focus Hope Center For Advanced Technology

1400 Oakman Blvd.
10:00 A.M. - 2:00 P.M.

For additional information and to register, please contact the Detroit Police Department’s

Police Community Services at (313)596-2520.

Chief of Police James R. Barren, Ph.D.


